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Our Vision is for...all members of the school community to work together to develop happy, confident 

and enthusiastic children who thrive in a stimulating and exciting environment—an environment 

where there is mutual respect so that each child develops a lifelong love of learning. 

To all our children, 

parents/carers and staff 

we wish you a safe and 

Merry Christmas.  We 

look forward to seeing 

you back in 2020! 

School re-opens on 

Tuesday 7th January at 

8.40am. 

Christingle Services 

Thank you to Father Mike for joining us 

for our Christingle Services last week.  

The collections after the service raised a 

total of £143 for the Children’s Society, 

thank you. 

PTA Christmas Fayre 

Thanks to the PTA for organising the Christmas Fayre last 

Friday it was lovely to see so many of you supporting our 

school. We raised £790 which is a superb amount.  We 

still have a few unclaimed raffle prizes please check the 

list in the main entrance to see if you’re a lucky winner! 

Christmas Lunch 

Special thanks to Mrs Shackleton & Mrs Midgley for the 

lovely Christmas lunch on Friday, and for your hard 

work throughout the year! 

Star Reader 

Well done to the Star Readers 

for Autumn 2 term, who 

enjoyed a hot chocolate 

afternoon tea on Monday, 

along with sandwiches and 

homemade cakes. 

Eco Green Flag 

We are proud to announce we 

have been awarded the Eco 

Schools Green Flag Award for 

the third time!  The Eco 

Committee have worked hard 

throughout the past two years 

and the assessor was really 

impressed with the enthusiasm of the children and 

the great work that goes on.  Well done! 

Nativity 

Congratulations Acorn & Elm classes on a lovely 

nativity, everyone did so well learning lines and songs.  

Thanks to Miss Hardy, Miss 

Donnelly, Miss O’Neil, Miss 

Rice and Miss Kellet for all 

your hard work putting the 

production together. 

 

Pre-School Craft Afternoon 

Thank you Oak Class and Mrs Leyssens for organising 

a wonderful craft afternoon on the 6th December for 

the pre school children.  The activities and the way 

the children represented the school was amazing! 

Thank you. 

And Finally… 

Thank you to all the staff for all your hard work in 

what has been a very busy Autumn term.  We wish 

you all a very Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 
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Acorn Chestnut Maple 

Elliott   

Imogen Oliver D Ryan 

Millie George Oliver 

Harley Joseph Marcel 

Lola Mia Lorelai 

Georgia Jessica Alicia 

Esmay Zach Harrison 

Elm Willow Oak 

Raffy Izzy Alex 

Georgia Charlie Aimee 

William Lewis A Jack 

Harley Levi Jen 

Mellissa Eliza Kaylem 

Jordan Myla Amelia 

Cherry Sycamore  

Elsie Macie  

Jack Jamie  

Darcey Lexi G  

Erin Ella  

Leonor West  

Amelia Haithem  


